

## House Happenings

**Spring has sprung!** Please be responsible pet owners- Do not allow your pets to relieve themselves on the grassy areas in front of the building as this causes the grass to have dead spots and to look unsightly. It's required that everyone pick up after their pets. Not only is it disgusting to step in dog waste, good sanitation is required to prevent the spread of parvo, worms, gaurdia and other diseases.

The pool and spa will be opening Memorial Day weekend!

The Social committee is planning a summer solstice party and a new gas grill cover is being purchased.

The Grounds Committee is planning a clean up of the banks on the north side of the building as a tremendous amount of litter has accumulated.

All COA documents can be found on the website. Please register to use this important communication tool if you have not already done so: <a href="https://www.beaucatcherhouseavl.com">www.beaucatcherhouseavl.com</a>

The **next Board meeting** will be held at 5:30 pm on Thursday, May 21<sup>st</sup>, 2015. Community time is available from 5:30- 5:45 pm. Please email to <u>susancobb@beverly-hanks.com</u> items you would like to include on the agenda by May 18<sup>th</sup>.

## **Upcoming Events:**

Dinner Out: Saturday May, 29th

No host dinner .Everyone is welcome. Email <a href="mailto:cherrylivengood@gmail.com">cherrylivengood@gmail.com</a> by 2:00pm that day if you plan to attend in order for us to call ahead and secure seating for a large party.

Did you know... Asheville has made the Forbes Best Places to Retire list again for 2015.

## Dog Park Days are here again



## Spring morning view from the 4th floor

